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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

June 1, 2018 

 

 

Nancy Watkins 

1163 Minnehaha Avenue West 

St Paul MN 55104-1405 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

 

Re: Appeal of Excessive Inspection(s) during December 26 to January 19, 2018 for Property 

at 1171 Minnehaha Avenue West 

 

Dear Ms. Watkins: 

 

You contacted the Office of Financial Services on May 23rd regarding the excessive inspection 

fee of $157 for File No. J1809E, Assessment No. 188315 which is scheduled for Legislative 

Hearing on Tuesday, June 5, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  I want to let you know 

that the inspector reviewed the file and recommended deleting this assessment fee due to no 

photos taken by the inspector; therefore, you don’t need to attend the June 5th Legislative 

Hearing.     

 

Please note that there is another pending excessive inspection scheduled for July 10 at 10:00 a.m. 

in Room 330 City Hall (gold card and notice should be sent soon).  If you wish to contest to that, 

please return the gold card and attend the July 10th hearing. 

 

The assessment for deletion on June 5th will go to Public Hearing on July 18 at 3:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc:   CE Supervisors 

 Tanya Townsend 
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